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I feel that it is essential that all airlines eliminate tree nuts and peanuts from there flights. They should 
also have allergy safe food items available for purchase on their flights. I have a child who has severe 
food allergies. On a recent trip to the USA the food we brought with us for her to eat was confiscated by 
customs and once we boarded the plane there was nothing she could safely eat. This makes for a very 
long and uncomfortable flight for us , our daughter and the other people sitting around us. Restaurants 
are able to accommodate food allergies and planes need to be able to do so as well. 
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